
INTRODUCTION

Thank you for taking the time to view this public exhibition
of Suffolk County Council’s proposal for residential
development on land to the south-east of Back Lane,
Copdock and Washbrook (which is proposed for housing in
both the emerging Neighbhourhood Plan and Babergh
Joint Local Plan).

This consultation provides some background information
to show you our initial ideas in terms of how this emerging
site allocation can be delivered (including information
relating to preliminary access, layout, and design). The
location of the site is shown opposite (outlined in red).

The purpose of this consultation is to give you the
opportunity to give your views on our initial proposal
before a planning application is submitted. We will
consider feedback from this consultation when working up
the final planning application documents, which will be
submitted to the local planning authority (Babergh District
Council).

This document provides a summary of the proposal and is
supported by a ‘Frequently Asked Questions’ (FAQs) page
on this website with further information. Details of how to
provide feedback is at the end of this presentation.


